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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec Akeem Miah 
Yr 1 George Gray 

Yr 2 Stephanie Tsoi 
Yr 3 Caroline Vuki 
Yr 4 Evan Wilbor 

Yr 5  Sophie Simmonds 
Yr 6  Herbie Hand 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

 This week the children have been awarded 

certificates by their new teachers. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Keanan Gowlett – for not fussing and 

getting on in your new class with lovely 

manners. 

Mrs 

Withington 

George Gray – for a great first day as 

a Year 2. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Zofia Malecka – for a fabulous start 

to Year 3. 

Mr 

Warden 

Bella Hester – for making a fantastic 

first impression in her new class. 

Miss  

Perry 

Riley Tyler – for always being so helpful 

and showing a mature start to Year 5. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Cian Atkinson – for welcoming Mr 

Rochfort & Miss Narramore to the Year 6 

transition so well. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

93% 
 

 
 



 

 

  

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

 

Eric Carle  KB 80% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 
94% 

 Anthony Browne 
WW 

94% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 
91% 

Michael Morpurgo  
AW 

99% 
Malorie Blackman  

EP 
95% 

JRR Tolkien  
MR 

100% 

 
 

SCHOOL IS 

OPEN FOR 

UNIFORM 
26TH JULY 

31ST AUGUST 
SWEATSHIRTS 

24” – 32”      £10 

34” – 36”       £11 

CARDIGANS 

24” – 32”      £11 

34” – 36”       £13 

READING BAG     £5 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

19th July        Reception End of Year event 2.15 

Wed 20th July Teddy Bears Picnic 

Fri 22nd July    Leavers assembly 9.30 am 

Fri 22nd July    Break up for Summer  

Tues 6th Sept   Return to school                  

 
With the heat wave predicted 

next week, please ensure that 

your child is adequately 

protected with suncream and a 

hat. In extreme conditions we 

will, of course, keep the children 

indoors. 

Please note that school closes for the 
Summer Holiday at the normal time: 

3.10 pm Key Stage 1/EYFS 
3.20pm Key Stage 2 

New Staff 
We have recently appointed three new members of 
staff and will welcome them into their new posts in 

September. 
Mrs A Sharp – Nursery Lead  
Miss K Hunter – Reception/Nursery  
Mr C Remmer – Year 1  

We will be sending 

out attendance 

data next week. 

Remember your 

child should be 

aiming for 

97%. 
 

Year 6 families are 

invited to a Leavers 

Assembly at 9.30 am 

on Friday 22nd July. 
 

PE T Shirts 
All children will be given new PE T 
shirts at the start of the new year 

in September. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


